DEPARTMENT
of the PRIME MINISTER
and CABINET

15 March 2017
Lynne Lochhead
fyi-request-5437-99891f22@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: OIA-2016/17-0318

Dear Lynne

Official Information Act request relating to the report of the working group on the
future of ChristChurch Cathedral

Thank you for your Official Information Act (the Act) request received on 23 February
2017. You requested:

“Restore Christchurch Cathedral Group requests a copy of the report of the
working group set up by the government to examine the future of the
Christchurch Anglican Cathedral.”

| have decided under section 15A of the Act to extend the time limit for deciding on
your request by an additional 40 working days.

The extension is required because of the consultations needed to make a decision on
your request. Despite the extension, a response will be sent to you as soon as

possible.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under
section 28(3) of the Act.

Yours sincerely
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Melissa Paton
Manager, Ministerial Services

Executive Wing, Parliament Buildings, Wellington, New Zealand 6011
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